Electrical Safety Recall

ONGA VF150 Sump Pump

Safety Issue:
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Risk of Electric Shock

Pentair Water Australia Pty Ltd wishes to advise that it has initiated a voluntary recall on the Onga VF150 Sump Pump on products sold throughout Australia and New Zealand manufactured between December 2008 and June 2009.

Pentair Water Australia Pty Ltd has identified a potential fault in the stainless steel motor housing/casing.  Under certain operating conditions the housing may crack and allow water to enter the motor windings.  This may potentially cause an electrical shock to the operator.

Identification

Affected serial numbers are 1208 C00001 (built in Dec 2008) to 0609 C99999 (built in Jun 2009).

The serial number is located on the data label attached to the body of the motor.

Action Required

Do not use the product under any circumstances.  Return the pump to the place of purchase for a replacement.  Call the Recall hotline on 1800 881 173 between the hours of 8.30 am and 5.00 pm EST Monday to Friday to locate your nearest Onga Dealer or to speak to a Pentair Water representative.

[image: image2.jpg]


Pentair Water Australia Pty Ltd apologises for the inconvenience this recall may have caused.

See www.recalls.gov.au for Australian Product Recall Information

